Dulalia, Michelle CD

From: Dulalia, Michelle CD <mdulalia@lagunabeachcity.net>
Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2023 3:11 PM

To: 2C All Planning

Subject: New Planning Application for Commercial Projects
Attachments: Commercial Planning Application_9-6-23 (fillable).pdf

Dear Design Professionals,

Please use the attached updated application for all Commercial and multi-family projects (3 or more units).
The application form should be used for all projects that need Administrative Use Permits, Conditional Use
Permits, Sign permits, Temporary Use Permits, Commercial Design Review, Road extensions, etc. The
application will be available on our website and available at the front counter. Our residential project
applications is also being updated and will be distributed soon.

Please let us know if you have any questions!

Best,

Michelle Dulalia

Senior Office Specialist - Planning Division
City of Laguna Beach (949) 497-0329
https://www.lagunabeachcity.net/government/departments/community-development




